
May20, 2019 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
POBox615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Sirs: 

TroublesomeCreek 
ENVIRONMENTAL AUJHORITY 

c/oKRADD 
941 North Main Street 
Hazard, Kentucky 41701 
Phone: (606) 436-3158 Fax: (606) 436-2144 

RECEIVED 

JUN 1 0 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

In regards to KPSC Order of 12/23/2015 in Case 2015-00301 that pertains to the transfer of Troublesome 
Creek Environmental Authority, Inc to Knott County Water and Sewer District, the Highway 80 project 
was officially closed on May 31, 2018. The project installed 66,000 linear feet of line, 32 grinder pumps, 
8,000 linear feet of service line, 4 lift stations and 2 gravity manholes. It provided service to Jamestown 
Village Mobile Home Park and to a section of Phoenix Place effectively decommissioning one package 
treatment plant. The project also provided service to residents along Highway 80. Upon completion of 
construction the project assets were transferred to Knott County Water and Sewer District to own, operate 
and maintain. 

If you have further questions please feel to contract our office at the above number or via email at 
Jennifer@kradd.org. 
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